Student Choice Board
Transitional Kindergarten

Choose one activity per day. You can choose the activities in any order.
Activities should take 15-30 minutes.

Sorting Sense
Collect, different objects from
around the house and classify
how they are the same or
different (colors, size, shape,
texture.)

Rainbow Writing
Help them to write their names
and then have them trace it with
different color crayons or
markers.

Self-Dress
Allow your child to choose their
outfit for the day. Have them
describe each clothing item and
share why they choose those
items.

Book Making
Help your child make a book
about buildings and who lives or
works in them. Have them draw
the pictures and you can write
the words that they tell you. Help
them to understand a story has a
beginning, middle, and end.

Counting and sorting Toys
Have your child count and sort
their toys. Make a graph that
shows how many of each
different type of toy. After have
your child clean up and them
away in their appropriate places.
Tall Talk
Line up family members and talk
about who is tallest. Then have
your child line their stuffed
animals up from smallest to
tallest.

I Caught the Ball
You and your child can play
catch and count how many times
they caught the ball.

Body Patterns
Create a pattern using body
movements. Have your child
copy you:
Clap your hands, stomp your
feet, clap your hands, stomp your
feet, etc.
Simon says Draw!
Play a family game with your
child. Use paper and crayons
and give directions to only draw
something when you say Simon
says. “Simon says draw a dog” If
you say draw a flower, they
should not draw anything.
Play Simon Says
Play Simon Says to practice with
your child following directions.
You be Simon and give your
child silly directions such as
“Simon says hop like a bunny.”
Simon says rub your tummy”

Me and my Family
Encourage your child to draw a
picture of their family and help
them by writing what they are
doing on the picture. Help them
to write their name on their
picture.

Play Board Games
Find your favorite board game
and play as a family. Board
games practice many important
skills such taking turns, counting,
matching, and especially that it is
OK if you don’t always win. It
was playing that was fun.

More or Less
Using any small items that can
be counted. Give yourself and
child your own piles of items.
Guess & count who has more,
less or same amounts.

What lives in a Tree
Draw pictures of what lives in
trees and discuss them with your
child.

Make your own activity

Build and Learn
Give your child different objects
to build with, and ask your child
to explain to you what they are
building.

Counting Blocks
Cut out squares and number
them from 1-10. Mix them up and
then help your child put them in
order.

House Hunt
Hide objects around the house.
Have your child count and match
how many they can find.

Draw a picture
Talk to your child about their
classroom and friends.
Encourage them to draw a
picture of their favorite activity
they did at school.

What’s Missing?
Choose 5 different items and
show them to your child. After,
lay them out for display and tell
your child to close their eyes.
Take one away and have your
child guess what’s missing.

How do you feel?
Discuss with your child how
he/she feels at school and share
your feelings about them
attending school. Fold a paper in
half and each of you draw about
what you said.
Shapes
With supervision and child
scissors, cut a variety of shapes
out of paper. Have your child
build a building out of the
shapes. Describe each shape.
How many sides does it have?
How many corners? Which are
longer or shorter?
My Favorite Activity
Ask your child to draw a tree and
describe the parts of the tree.

Mealtime
At mealtime have your child help
by setting the table for lunch or
dinner or help you cook.

Alphabet Memory Game
Write uppercase letters on index
cards and do the same for the
lowercase letters. Turn all the
letters upside down. Help your
child learn to match the
uppercase letter to the lowercase
letter.

